
 

 

 

 

Culture Day Arrangements – Friday 14th February  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We have had a fantastic week celebrating culture and diversity within Lough View. We are so 

proud of all the children for all their hard work and enthusiasm for this unique event. We are 

excited to welcome you all to our Culture Day Celebration, which takes place this Friday from 

1.30- 3.30 p.m. 

School will close for all children at 1.30 p.m. on Friday. There will be no afternoon nursery 

session on this day. 

The school bus will leave Lough View promptly at 1.35 p.m. If your child will be travelling home 

by bus, please make sure you have let them know in advance.    

At 1.30 p.m. each Key Stage will leave via their normal exit. Once you have met with your child, 

we hope that you will come back into school together to celebrate our Culture Day! 

We would ask all families attending the Culture Day to enter via the front entrance (reception). 

There will be no access through the side or Foundation Stage doors.  

In order to ensure that we keep everyone safe, children are not permitted to attend the event 

unless accompanied by an adult. We hope to host a range of stalls, some of which will supply 

samples of food. Should you or your child have a specific food allergy or intolerance, we would 

recommend that you do not try any of the samples but speak to the stall host for further 

information.  

We hope that we will have additional car parking available in the Year 5 playground which I will 

confirm via the app on Friday.  

We hope that as many people as possible will come and celebrate with us on Friday. It really has 

been a team effort to put this event together and we really hope that you will come along.  

Wishing you all a safe and relaxing half term break. 

Regards 

S Spillane 

Principal  

 

     


